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National Inpatient Medication Chart

Change Register

South Australian hospitals using the National Inpatient Medication Chart (NIMC) have the opportunity to submit suggestions and feedback for amendments to the NIMC. A state register will be established which will ultimately be submitted to the national register.  Major amendments will only be considered if accompanied by supporting audit data and it is envisaged that an annual review will be undertaken.

	Date
	


	Contact person
	


	Phone number
	


	Email address
	




Tick which section(s) of the NIMC your feedback relates:
· Once only
· Telephone orders
· Medication history
· Regular medications
· Variable dose
· Warfarin
· VTE prophylaxis
· As required ‘PRN’ medication
· Adverse drug reaction
· Patient identification

Specify any other area of the NIMC that you would like to comment on not included above:



[bookmark: _GoBack]Comment on the issue(s) or risk(s) identified and any proposed change:








Provide the rationale for changing the form:







Please attach supporting audit data if a significant change to the NIMC is proposed.

Email to: Naomi Burgess - NIMC State representative, Director, Medicines and Technology Programs, Department for Health and Ageing. naomi.burgess@sa.gov.au
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